
Harvest Festival 

 

Thank you for your contribution for our harvest 

collection so far. We set the challenge for every 

child to bring in one item so together, we have a 

huge contribution from Team Elliston. We really  

appreciate your kindness and know the foods 

banks will too.  

Elliston Playgroup 

Our Rhyme, Rattle and Roll is back up and      
running. Inviting our youngest children from the 
community in to school, it’s always a delight and 

building relationships with families is always     
important to us.  

Autumn Day 

Don’t forget our very exciting ‘Autumn’ day     
coming up. We can’t wait to see your children in 
their cosy clothes and enjoy our special lunch!  

Bikes and Scooters 

We encourage children to come to school on 
bikes and scooters as we recognise the           

importance of a healthy lifestyle. In order to keep 
everyone safe in the playground, please remind 
your child to walk with their bike or scooter once 

they are on the school grounds.  

Class Dojo 

Class Dojo is an app that teachers and staff will 
use to share key information with you. Direct 

messages are not accessed by staff and so if you 
need to contact either the class teacher or       

another member of staff, please phone the office 
or email us at office@ellistonprimary.co.uk  

Parents Mornings 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the 
KS1 Phonics mornings. It was lovely to have you 
in school to see how we teach early reading so 
we can work together to support your child to 

make great progress.  

Reminders 

School closes for October half term on Friday 18th October at normal time.  

ACE club will be running this day.  

Upcoming Events 

Come to school wearing yellow to support Mental 
Health on Thursday 10th October.  

Year 6 London Trip 

All staff and children had a great time in London. 
They took part in some amazing activities and 

created lovely memories.  

Headlice 

We are asking all parents to be vigilant in    
checking children’s hair regularly and for all    

children to have their hair tied back. If we all work 
together we can try to eradicate this problem. 

Drink Bottles 

We encourage all children to bring a drink bottle 
into school every day but this must be filled with 

water only. 
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